
TOWN OF COLFAX  
March 10, 2021 

Monthly Board Meeting 

The monthly meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order by Chairman Dean 
Logslett.  Gary Bjork, the clerk and the treasurer were present.  Jason Klukas had an excused 
absence.  The minutes of the last meeting was reviewed.  Gary moved to accept the minutes.  
Dean seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

The progress on the Colfax Red Cedar Preserve and Recreation Area was discussed.  The UW 
Stout students will be working on invasive species. 

Tyler reported that road bans would go into effect this week.   

Gary made a motion to pay the bills.  Dean seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

Dean made a motion to close the meeting. 

The next monthly meeting will be held on April 20th right after the annual meeting 

The annual meeting will be April 20st at 7:00. 

Karen Myers 
Town Clerk  


